
 

 

 

 

 
 

   

Dear Parents/Guardians:               April 12, 2024 

 Hello!  I hope everyone had a wonderful Spring Break and is ready to 
finish the year on a positive note! State testing will be starting soon, and I 
wanted to send a few reminders. As testing starts right away at 8:45 am, please 
ensure that your students are on time each day.  For every student to do their 
best, it is very helpful if they get a good night’s sleep and eat a good breakfast 
before testing.  All students need headphones or earbuds compatible with our 
chrome books to use while testing for Math and Science. Headphones/ear buds 
are not permitted during the Reading test. As always, cell phones must be kept 
in your child’s backpack, but students also are not permitted to wear smart 
watches during state testing (unless they have a documented medical need). 
Smart watches should stay home during testing or they must be placed in their 
backpacks in their lockers.  

 Students and teachers have been working very hard this school year and 
now it’s time to show the state what we know. Please feel free to reach out to 
me directly at Jennifer.dearwester@carlisleindians.org if you ever have any 
questions, suggestions, or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Dearwester  

 

Testing Dates 

April 16 and 17, 2024:  5th/6th Grade ELA  

April 18 and 19, 2024: 3rd/4th Grade ELA  

April 23 and 24, 2024:  5th/6th Grade Math  

April 25 and 26, 2024: 3rd/4th Grade Math  

April 30 and May 1, 2024: 5th Grade Science  
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